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PO Box 149, 92 School Street, Carroll, New Hampshire 03595 
twinmountainpl@roadrunner.com     ~    603-846-5818 

 
 
 
March 31, 2022 
 
 
Jules Marquis 
Select Board Chair 
Town of Carroll 
PO Box 146 
Twin Mountain, NH  03595 
 
 
Dear Mr. Marquis: 
 
 
The trustees of the Twin Mountain Library have three requests for the placement of objects 
outside the library facility. 
 
The first item is the book drop box.  The library purchased a unit last fall and would like to place 
it outside the front entrance, across the walk, opposite the town office drop box, this spring. 
 
Second, we would like to place a wood bookcase just outside the library door, secured against 
the wall. This would allow for an ongoing book sale, same as we had in the old town hall.  The 
book sales generate revenue year-round this way.  
 
Lastly, having now gone three years without a sign, it is most imperative that we install a sign 
this spring.  Currently, there is no signage inside the building directing an individual to the 
library space.  And, there is no signage outside the building noting that there is a library in one of 
the buildings.  We would like to have a moose sign made, same shape and size as the one used 
by the police department. The library moose would be painted with the name Twin Mountain 
Public Library.  It would be placed near the library end of the building in a way that does not 
interfere with plowing or mowing. 
 
Please share this letter with the board and let us know if there are any concerns or questions. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
John Gardiner, June Rogier, Michelle Gamache 
Trustees, Twin Mountain Public Library 
 
 
 
Enclosures: Photograph-Drop Box, Photograph-Bookcase 
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